TO:

FROM:

SUBJECT!

COMPANY

INTERNAL CORRESPONDENCE
oateo ar  April 9,-1979
Whom It May Concern
Arkansas Louisiana Gas Company
Closing of alley
The closing of the east west alley from Stone St. east
approximately 600' between block B and I of the Sigler

College Addition, City of Jonesboro. This will not
interfere with our operations.
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PKONE 501-935-5581 4OVO EAST MONROE JONESBORO, ARKANSAS 72401

April 11, 1979

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

It is acceptable with City Water and Light
to allow an alley to be closed between Blocks B
and I of Sigler's College Addition. We see no
conflicts now or in the future with this alley
closing. ‘

Ronald L. Bowen, Chief Engineer
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